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September 6, 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers:

RE: Information about the First Day of School at Sir Alexander Mackenzie SPS

Welcome new and returning students and families to the 2022-2023 school year at Sir Alexander
Mackenzie Senior Public School! We hope you had an amazing summer and enjoyed time with your
family and friends. We are looking forward to meeting you on our first day of school, Wednesday,
September 7, 2022. Below is information about the first day of school.

Morning Entry:
The school day begins at 9:00am for all Grade 7 and Grade 8 students. Between 8:45am and 9:00am staff

will place students in their homeroom class. Parents are welcome in the school yard between 8:45am and
8:55am. We ask Grade 7 students to meet their teachers in the front of the school and Grade 8 students to
meet their teachers in the back of the school yard. Students will be organized into program zones using
this map.

Student Lockers:

Students will be assigned a locker on the first day. Please purchase a combination lock for your child (a
Dudley is recommended) and have your child bring their combination lock to school during the first week
of school.

Lunch Hour:

The lunch hour is from 11:34am to 12:27pm. Please ensure your child brings a lunch. Students who are
part of the lunchroom program, must remain on school property during this time. For students who go
home for lunch, we ask a parent/guardian to provide a note saying your child will be going home for
lunch. Students who go home for lunch, must sign out at Door 4 with Lunchroom staff, and sign in when
they return.

Dismissal:

The school day ends at 3:08pm. We ask all students to leave school promptly by 3:23pm. For students
who are being picked up by parents, we ask parent/guardians/caregivers to ensure pick up is by 3:23pm.
After 3:23pm our school yard is no longer supervised by staff. Students who are not picked up by 3:23pm
will go to the office for assistance.

More information about school routines, expectations and school schedules will be shared in our student
information package which your child will receive on the first day of school. If you have questions,
please call the school, 416-396-6570. We wish each student and their family a wonderful 2022-2023
school year!

Sincerely

M. Iacobucci C. Craze
Principal Vice-Principal


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JK5ptlAolHbsAtQnSd6tG5elnlKaJsgg/view?usp=sharing
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